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Prepared by:  Kim To  
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Date:  3/11/2015 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Prohibits mental health care professionals and social health professionals from providing any service to 
person under 18 years of age for purpose of attempting to change person's sexual orientation or gender 
identity. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Licensed Professional Counselors and Therapists, Board of Licensed Social Workers, Board of 
Psychologist Examiners, Occupational Therapy Licensing Board, Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


